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Friday 26th January 2024 
 

Robin Hall Nursery 
     
Dear Parent/ Carers,  

As some of you may know, we were looking into the possibility of expanding our nursery to include 
provision for babies. Unfortunately, this project has been put on hold due to more pressing Trust 
priorities. Therefore, the opening of a baby room will not start in September 2024. 

I understand that this news may come as a disappointment to you, but please be assured that I will 
continue to look at opening a baby room in the future. I will keep you informed of any developments 
on the project and provide you with an update. 

In the meantime, I would like to remind you of what we currently offer at Robin Hall Nursery. 
 
2-year-olds  

• Opening hours 8.30am-6.15pm 

• Flexible hours, full time available 

• NEW April 2024 

15 hours free nursery provision (for all parents if eligible) 

• The ability to pay for extra hours at low cost. 

• Ofsted registered. 

• Fantastic facilities 

 
3-year-olds 

• Opening hours 8.30am-6.15pm 

• Flexible hours, full time available 

• 15 hours free nursery provision for all 3-year-olds 

• 30 hours funded spaces for eligible parents, including working parents. 

• The ability to pay for extra hours at low cost.  

• Ofsted registered. 

• Fantastic facilities 

If you are interested in looking at our Nursery, please come to the school office and we can arrange 
a visit. 

Kind Regards, 

 
 

Nicky Ross  
Headteacher Woodpecker Hall Academy  
NSCT Leader of Primary Education 
 
 


